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Dear Parents/Carers,

To reignite the love of books and reading this half-term we would
like to invite you and the rest of our school community to join us in
our ‘St Joseph’s Book Trail’. The idea is that there will be two
children chosen from each class to hide a book at the beginning of
the half-term. They must hide it somewhere on the Fellgate or
Hedworth estate for another person to find. Once their book is
hidden, they will need the help of a grown-up to send a picture and a clue to
media@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk as to where they have left the book. Inside of the front cover, there
will be a message like the one attached. The book can be re-gifted to someone whom it would
suit better (someone older or younger). The finder must continue the act of kindness and choose
a book they no longer read and leave it for someone else to find and so it continues. If the book is
found by someone else who is not from our school, they can also send it to
media@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk. Please remember to write this message in the front of your book.

Thank you to the Year 6 children who competed to win the chance to have their work in the front
cover and well done to Camilla-Belle Armstrong whose work was chosen to be included.

We hope you have lots of fun this half-term and take part in our book trail. Spreading a little joy,
excitement and a love of reading together as a community.

Thank you

Mrs Bertram

(Literacy Lead)
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